

LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

This week students from 13CR and 12LT worked at our Enterprise Café in West Dulwich. It was great to see many parents and local residents attend and our young people did a terrific job welcoming and serving customers. Our next event will be in March and we will send letters out to invite our school community. We are really grateful for the support you give to our students as they prepare for adulthood.

We also feature the Year 7 trip to Battersea Park Zoo. Year 7s really enjoyed their day out and were fascinated to see the animals. I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a happy and peaceful half term and we look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 19th February.

Class of the Week in KS3

Congratulations!

BI8

Class of the Week in KS4/5

Congratulations!

12LC

—Mr Juckes

Year 7 Battersea Park Zoo Trip

We're thrilled to share the excitement and wonder that filled our recent trip to the zoo! Our students embarked on an unforgettable adventure at Battersea Park Zoo, immersing themselves in the fascinating world of wildlife. Our knowledgeable Guides provided insights



into their behaviours, habitats, and conservation status, enriching our understanding of the natural world. The students were able to engage with a hands on

workshop where they got up close and learnt about all the different animals in the zoo and their life cycles. They could touch and feel different animals. They even got to see where honey came from. Year 7 had such a wonderful time.





Enterprise Café Event

The students in class 13CR have completed several months of training in the school to gain full work experience as café employees. They were supported by KS4/5 Food Tech class students who made much of the food including delicious cookies, cupcakes, brownies, burek and cakes and Art & Textiles class students who made greeting cards, t-

shirts and mugs in advance to sell.



Class 13CR students and a couple from class 12LT had a lot of responsibilities on Wednesday at the Enterprise Café Event, including cleaning, table service, till operation, serving food, making drinks and many more. Well done for the time and effort they all put in to make it a great day!

—Sebastian





Half Term Break

School will be closed next week for half term break. We look forward to welcoming students back on Monday, 19th February.

Working Together

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

To Achieve